

Friday, July 13, 1990

Carl W. Dabelstein, KOSBV 9404 Santa Fe Lane Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Carl,

I am pleased to confirm your reception report. KUHF, licensed to the University of Houston, is an NPR affiliate, and broadcasts classical music and NPR news and information. We broadcast 100,000 Watts ERP from an antenna which is 1685 feet AMSL. A great deal of digital equipment is used to maintain the high-quality sound demanded by our format and our listeners. We are highly involved in the community and record perhaps 10-hours a week (generally The Houston Symphony Orchestra, but many others) using RDAT technology.

We are pleased to have you as a listener on the evening of June 28th, 1990 at 1905 CDT, if only briefly. I have enclosed a program guide as further confirmation, and have passed a copy of your letter on to Howard Cornelson for his enjoyment.

Sincerely.

David E. Knodel, WD5BNE

Chief Engineer